
Hello from the Muskoka Lakes Chamber of Commerce. Thank you for taking part in the Rapid 
Screening Program to help keep all of us safer from COVID infection. 
 
Now that you’ve booked your pick-up time, here’s what you need to do: 
 

1) Watch the Muskoka Training Video showing Sandy Lockhart in front of a fireplace at 
https://www.rapidtestmuskoka.com/how-to-videos before coming to pick up your 
screening kits. There is also a link to the provincial video, but it includes information not 
applicable to the Abbott’s tests you will receive. You’ll also see a Q&A webinar you may 
wish to watch to learn more. You can ignore the top video. 

 
2) You will need to Sign a PASP Form which includes an attestation that you have watched 

the Training video. The form is attached for your review before you arrive. 
 
Note: Please do not take more tests than needed for two screenings a week of all 
employees for four weeks. 
 
3) On screening days, please Report number of employees tested under Reporting and 

Muskoka Lakes Chamber on RapidTestMuskoka.com. It is mandatory that you Report or 
we cannot give you more screening kits. 
 

We look forward to seeing you on your pick-up day, and to answering any further questions. 
If you need to cancel and rebook, please let us know. 
 
IMPORTANT: If you are using Google Maps or other GPS apps, be sure that you are coming to 
3181 Muskoka Road 169 in BALA. Some apps show you OLD Muskoka Road and that will take 
you far away from our office. 


